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Study R-100 October 10, 2013 

First Supplement to Memorandum 2013-50 

Fish and Game Law: Proposed Part 5 of Division 2 (Finance) 

The Commission has received a letter from the Department of Fish and 
Wildlife, commenting on two issues that were raised in Memorandum 2013-50. 
The letter is attached as an Exhibit. 

The comments raise issues that require more analysis than is possible in the 
time remaining before the Commission’s October meeting. The staff recommends 
that the resolution of those issues be postponed until a future meeting. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Brian Hebert 
Executive Director 




